
February 6, 2020

Effective February 10, BNSF to Enforce Parking Compliance Initiative at its 
Memphis Intermodal Facility

To improve traffic flows at its Memphis Intermodal Facility, BNSF will be introducing new 
compliance measures for drivers who do not follow parking instructions. As announced last year, 
Hub personnel are required to identify trucking partners who do not park in their designated 
parking spot. Specific instructions to support compliance may be accessed in the following ways:

RailPASS users can look up their designated parking location in RailPASS
Non-RailPASS users in a standard ingate lane will find their designated parking location at 
the ingate kiosk
Non-RailPASS users in a RailPASS only lane will find their designated parking location on a 
printed J1, which is now available from a kiosk in the Driver Assistance Building (DAB) 

Trucking Partners who are unable to park according to their instructions may park in a nearby 
space and update their location through RailPASS or by alerting the DAB (Driver Assistance 
Building). 

Effective February 10, 2020, drivers who do not follow parking instructions will be restricted from 
entering its Memphis Intermodal Facility for a minimum of one week. The duration of the 
restriction will increase with recurring parking violations. Trucking companies will be notified via 
email of drivers who have parking violations.  

If you have any questions regarding your shipment(s), please contact BNSF Customer Support at 
1-888-428-2673.

http://click.email.bnsf.com/?qs=f654d77a3dee7ee054efc55717400040c5f518586cd6c8e683a176591174f775d85b8ee97c10575050afecd178138608f7a2da1a97000bac

